
2021 'Angels
in Adoption'

Honoree
Aldea has been chosen
by Representative Mike
Thompson as the 2021
'Angel in Adoption' for
California's Fifth
District!

The Angels in Adoption
Program is run by the
Congressional Coalition
on Adoption Institute
and honors people and
organizations across the country who make lasting differences in
promoting adoption, permanency, and child welfare. 

"Aldea Children and Family Services is a
critical lifeline for children who have
faced trauma at home. Over the years,
the staff there have helped nearly 4,000
people improve their lives and heal past
trauma and we are so proud of their work.
That’s why I am thrilled that Aldea has
been chosen as this year’s Angel in
Adoption for our district and proud to
honor its work today." -Rep. Mike
Thompson, California's Fifth District

To read Representative Mike Thompson's press release, click here!

Join us and celebrate
the 23rd annual
Angels in Adoption

https://mikethompson.house.gov/newsroom/press-releases/thompson-announces-aldea-children-and-family-services-as-2021-angel-in


virtual gala!
If you haven't
already, register and
mark your calendar
for tomorrow,
Wednesday, October
20 at 8pm Eastern
(5pm Pacific).

Register Now!

"Children in the foster cares system and
resource and adoptive parents can count on
Aldea as an expert and trusted partner as
they navigate uncertainties and celebrate
milestones on their journey of fostering to
adoption. Our staff are extraordinary
advocates and champions for the most
fragile and marginalized youth in our
community. Adoption takes courage;
however, this investment results in the
reward of a child knowing someone cares,

believes in their worth, and is invested in creating the best life
possible for them. There are so many children in our community
longing to belong, to feel safe, and loved; the need for forever
families is vast. Together, we create a community of support that
facilitates healing and changes lives, one child at a time." - Julie
Burns, Chief Program Officer

https://app.mobilecause.com/e/w979kQ?fbclid=IwAR0CoUOUy5LxiR3evwBTXdaGpdLm1N7cQi8QNT-p2rcXwIEw68xGYqPymcY&vid=mm0u3


The Congressional Coalition on Adoption
Institute (CCAI) is a nonprofit, nonpartisan
organization that was founded in 2001 by
advocates of children in the U.S. and around
the world in need of families. 

To learn more about the CCAI, click here!

http://www.ccainstitute.org/about/about-us


To see more Aldea news, be sure to visit our Press tab!
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